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    SCHEDULE 

There are no classes the week 

of 4/9 due to Spring Break. 

This is also Holy Week. 

 

 

 

  

Please keep our First Holy Com-

munion students in your thoughts 

and prayers as they come to the 

table for the first time. 

First Holy Communion Schedule: 

Sunday, 4/30   

10:00 - Mrs. Napoli’s Class 

12:00 - Ms. Vargas’ Class 

Saturday, 5/6 

4:00 - Mrs. Tirella’s Class 

Sunday, 5/7 

10:00 - Mrs. DelPrete’s Class and 

Mrs. Eckhart’s SSII Class 

12:00 - Mrs. Borkowski’s Class 

Practices for these Communions 

is mandatory. Parents should fol-

low the practice schedule for 

the corresponding Communion 

date. See office for questions. 

Re-Registration 

Re-registration forms were sent 

home a few weeks ago. If you did not 

get a re-registration form, please 

come by the CCD office.  

Re-registrations for 2017/2018 are 

due back by June 30th. We will only 

recruit the number of teachers we 

need. These teachers also need to be 

fingerprinted. It is important that 

we have our staffing figured out by 

July 1st.  If you do not re-register 

on time, we cannot guarantee you 

placement on the night or with the 

teacher you prefer. Please re-

register as soon as possible whether 

you are prepared to pay the tuition 

at that time or not. Tuition can be 

paid in the fall when classes begin if 

necessary. 

 

 

 

 

 We are always in need of teach-

ers and aides. If you can volun-

teer some time, your help will be 

greatly appreciated. Stop by or 

call the CCD office for more in-

formation. 

ASSESSMENTS 

End of year assessments will be 

done in grades 5 and 7. Study 

guides have been available online 

throughout the school year. As-

sessments will be done on April 

18 and April 19. Students who 

miss the assessment will have to 

take it the following week which 

is the last week of classes. 

 

 

 

 

First Reconciliation for 2nd 

grade and Special Sacrament II 

students will be held in the 

Church on Tues. 4/4 and Wed. 

4/5. Students and parents 

should go directly to the 

Church. Do not come to the 

classroom. Students sit with 

his/her parents in the teacher 

assigned area of the Church. 

We will begin promptly at 5:30. 

Please allow yourself enough 

time to get parked and into the 

Church on time.  



 

 

 

The Knights of Columbus  will be hosting a FAMILY BINGO NIGHT on Friday, 

April 28th in the Knights Hall on Lacey Road. There will be chances to win gift 

baskets for kids and the whole family. Please watch for a flyer which will be 

distributed home with students shortly. Fun time for the whole family! 

We expect our classes to begin this fall on September 12 and 13th for 

grades 1-7. Please watch for updated notices over the summer in the bulletin 

or on Facebook.  We will also send out a REMIND notice when it gets closer 

to fall to keep parents updated. We will not be mailing home letters. If you 

are not signed up for the REMIND text service, please come to the CCD of-

fice for instructions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, JULY 17— Friday, July 21   10:00 A.M. - 1:00 P.M. 

$25.00  /  $50.00 FOR 2 OR MORE CHILDREN IN A FAMILY 

Registration is required. Registration forms can be found in the CCD office and the 

main parish office. 

Special consideration for registra- tion fees will be made for financial 

hardship. 

 

Vacation Bible School 2017 

COMING THIS SUM-

MER.. 


